

UNIT 3 AND 4 TEST**PART 1 VOCABULARY**

1 Write the words.

- 1 You smell things with this: _____
- 2 You brush these before you go to bed: _____
- 3 You hear with these: _____
- 4 You wear a shoe on this _____
- 5 You see with these: _____

2 Complete the sentences.

- 1 You wear _____ to protect your eyes from the sun.
- 2 You wear _____ on your hands when it's cold.
- 3 You wear _____ on your feet inside your shoes.
- 4 You wear a _____ on formal occasions.
- 5 You wear shoes called _____ to do sport.

3 Match the parts of the sentences.

- | | |
|----------------|---------------------------|
| 1 Stand on | a fingers. |
| 2 Bend your | b tiptoes. |
| 3 Wiggle your | c arms from side to side. |
| 4 Stretch your | d right leg. |
| 5 Swing your | e knee. |

4 Match the parts of the words. Total: / 5

- | | |
|--------|---------|
| 1 spo | a tan |
| 2 patt | b ipy |
| 3 str | c erved |
| 4 flo | d tty |
| 5 tar | e wery |

5 Choose the correct option. Total: / 5

My family and I all look very different. My brothers are identical twins! Their hair is ¹ little / short and ² blonde / yellow. All of my sisters are medium ³ height / size, like my dad, but I'm very tall. Mum is ⁴ wavy / slim and very ⁵ beautiful / handsome. Everyone says that I look like her and that makes me happy.

PART 2 GRAMMAR

6 Choose the correct sentence.

- 1 a Your cousin is tall and freckled.
b You cousin is tall and freckled.
- 2 a Sarah is tall, like me. His hair is also the same colour as mine.
b Sarah is tall, like me. Her hair is also the same colour as mine.
- 3 a My brother and I have got hazel eyes. Our hair is curly and wavy too.
b My brother and I have got hazel eyes. Their hair is curly and wavy too.
- 4 a Her is really friendly and kind.
b She is really friendly and kind.
- 5 a The house is quite small and its door is blue.
b The house is quite small and it's door is blue.

7 Complete the text. There is one word you don't need.

Her - his - my - their - you - your

Hi David,

Thank ¹ _____ for ² _____ message. I can't meet tomorrow because I have a party. It's Mark's birthday and ³ _____ party starts at five. It's also ⁴ _____ mum's birthday tomorrow. Can you believe that ⁵ _____ birthdays are on the same day? What about meeting on Saturday? I'm free all day.
Kayla

8 Complete the text. There is one word you don't need.

He - his - I - my - our - we

Hi Kayla,

¹ _____ have to do ² _____ homework all day on Saturday and in the evening, I'm seeing Uncle Jim. You met him last year. ³ _____ is really interesting! Everyone says ⁴ _____ are very similar. ⁵ _____ hair is black and we are both tall. Anyway, I have to run! See you soon.
David

9 Choose the correct option.

- 1 Do you like this / that new T-shirt I'm wearing?
2 That / This is your jacket over there on the table.
3 Look at these / this hat here. I love it!

4 These / Those are my clothes on the bed over there.

5 Is this / that your jacket here, Sarah?

6 Look at the water! Those / These people are swimming.

10 Complete with this, that, these or those.

Jen: I think ¹ _____ is a box over there on the table, but I can't see very well! I need my glasses, but I can't find them.

Martin: Don't worry, I'll help. ² _____ are your glasses over there on the bed, aren't they?

Jen: I don't know. I can't see!

Martin: I'll get them. Yes, ³ _____ are your glasses here.

Jen: Thank you! Wait, so what's in that box over there?

Martin: ⁴ _____ is your birthday present! Surprise!

11 Choose the correct option.

1 Will is / are wearing a stripy shirt in this photo.

2 My parents are watch / watching a film now.

3 Julia is not write / writing an email to her teacher.

4 What is he / he is reading at the moment?

5 What are you eating / eat?

12 Correct the words in bold and write it in the blank next to the sentence.

1 I am **studing** very hard this year. _____

2 He is not **swiming** in the pool at the moment. _____

3 We are **makeing** our own clothes at school today. _____

4 My brother is **rideing** his bike. _____

5 What are they **wering** in that photo? _____

PART 3 READING

13 Read the text and choose the best answer.

ROLE MODELS

A role model is somebody who we admire and trust. Role models are important because they show us how to behave and how to live our lives. Recent studies suggest that people are happier when they've got a good influence in their lives.

For many people, their role models are famous actors, artists or sports stars. For others, role models are members of their family or friends. In fact, they are usually people we see every day. In this article, we hear from you about your role models.

My role model is my mum Vera. She's a nurse and works very hard every day to help people. She even works at the weekend and on Christmas Day. She is the kindest person I know!

Matt, London

My neighbour Bill is my role model. He's an elderly man, but he helps people who haven't got enough to eat or a place to live. He helps them find jobs. He is all heart.

Dylan, Oxford

1 Why are role models important?

a Because they show us how to behave and how to live our lives.

b Because they're famous people.

2 Who are people's role models?

a Only actors, artists and sports stars.

b They can be famous people, family or friends.

3 Why is Vera Matt's role model?

a Because she works on Christmas Day.

b Because she works hard every day to help people.

4 Why does Dylan admire Bill?

a Because he is elderly.

b Because he helps people to find work.

5 How does Dylan describe Bill?

a kind and generous

b honest

14 Read the text and write the names of the people.

FAMILY LIFE

Met Magazine meets the Smith family from Brighton to talk about their very big family!

Met Magazine: Tom and Jill, how many children have you got?

Tom: Fifteen. We've got ten girls and five boys. I've got eight brothers, so this isn't new for me!

Jill: We've got a very busy house and Tom and I are always working! I'm making 10 big pizzas right now!

Met Magazine: I take my hat off to you! Let's talk to the children now. Callum, what do you think of having a big family?

Callum: I love it. It is good fun to have lots of brothers and sisters because there is always somebody to talk to and to do things with.

Met Magazine: Sarah, what do you think?

Sarah: Well, it's good and bad. It's good because everybody is supportive, but sometimes it is difficult! My sisters, for example, are always taking my clothes! Things like my shoes, dresses and accessories. Put yourself in my shoes. Imagine your sisters always taking your clothes!

Met Magazine: Yes, that's difficult, Sarah. And Jill, who is the most similar in the family?

Jill: Sarah and the girls have got long, brown, curly hair and blue eyes and they are short like their dad, but their personalities are very different! The boys are tall and they are all very calm like me!

Met Magazine: What are the other children doing at the moment?

Jill: They are playing sport right now. Everybody in our family loves sport. But they all need to pull their socks up and work harder at school!

- 1 He likes having people to talk to: _____
- 2 They are always working: _____
- 3 They've got long, brown, curly hair: _____
- 4 They are tall and calm: _____
- 5 They are playing sport at the moment: _____

PART 4 LISTENING

14 Listen and choose the correct option.

Lisa

- 1 Age: 12 / 13
- 2 Hair: short and blonde / straight and blonde
- 3 Height: medium / short
- 4 Body: plump / slim
- 5 Personality: shy / adventurous

Jade

- 6 Height: short / tall
- 7 Eyes: green / blue
- 8 Age: teenager / elderly woman
- 9 Hair: blonde and curly / long and curly
- 10 Personality: caring / extroverted

15 Listen again and match the sentence halves.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|-----------------------------------|
| 1 Lisa has got freckles | a wiggle her ears. |
| 2 Jade is like | b on her nose. |
| 3 Lisa and Jade's mother is | c her father and her grandmother. |
| 4 Jade can | d touch her nose with her elbow. |
| 5 Lisa can't | e kind, caring and supportive. |

16 Listen and choose the items the speakers mention.

- | | |
|------------|-----------|
| 1 trousers | 5 skirt |
| 2 shirt | 6 T-shirt |
| 3 dress | 7 hat |
| 4 jacket | 8 socks |

17 Listen again and circle the correct option.

1 Who is working in the clothes shop?

- a Ben
- b Maria
- c Jessica

2 People who are calm like the colour

- a yellow.
- b green.
- c red.

3 What is Jessica wearing?

- a a light green jacket
- b a flowery green dress
- c a flowery yellow dress

4 What are Maria's favourite clothes?

- a a tartan skirt and a T-shirt
- b a light green jacket and a tartan skirt
- c a spotty T-shirt and a green jacket

5 What colour high-heeled shoes does Maria buy?

- a blue
- b red
- c black

6 How much does Maria pay?

- a £19.95
- b £90.90
- c £90.95